
Graduate Weekly Newsletter
for week of

May 1 to May 5, 2023

Congratulations my fellow peers; we have
made it, we are here! You have completed the
hard work necessary to get to this point, and
now you can proudly say you have another
successful semester for the books. 

To all our graduates, we want to give you a
HUGE congratulations for making it this far.
Through all the pages and pages of essays,
sleepless study nights and countless hours put
in for field, you have grown so much from
when you first started this program. We
believe you will go forth and accomplish great
feats! Before you do that, though, make sure
you join us for the post-commencement
reception on Friday, May 12, so we can
celebrate all you have already accomplished!

May 02: Last day of classes

May 03: Student Study Day (No
classes)

May 04 – May 10: Final Exams

May 12: Commencement
Ceremonies (see schedule here)

May 24: Final official transcripts due
for courses taken outside of UTA

June 05: Last day to register for
Summer & Fall 2023 courses

Leadership Academy
Application

Tuesday April 25th, 2023

12pm-1pm

702 Planetarium Pl., Arlington, TX

Central Library, 318

My name is Traecia Nichols, I am the
Student Success Coordinator for the

School of Social Work. In my role I work
with students who are facing crises and

need help accessing university and
community resources. This section

will consist of resources that are available
to you as a student. If you are in

need of resources or have any questions or
concerns, please contact me
at traecia.nichols@uta.edu.

Maverick Pantry

Are you or someone you know
experiencing food and financial

insecurity? UTA Maverick Pantry can
provide support to our fellow

mavericks with essential food items,
blankets, baby food, professional

attire, and more.

UTA Maverick Pantry

UTA Academic Calendar

Evidence-Based Research Guide

Webinar Library

UTA Counseling & Psychology Services

SAR Center

Free Windows Apps with Student ID

SSW Writing Resources

Suicide Prevention Lifeline

Emergency Assistance Fund

Rental Assistance Program

Survivor Support Group

Free & Confidential HIV Testing

UTA/Tri-C Food Pantry Distribution

Keeping Up with the Crisis in Ukraine

I must admit, I have not been keeping up with the crisis in Ukraine; I am regrettably
ignorant to a lot of what has been happening since this country was invaded by Russia
over a year ago on February 24, 2022. I wonder if any of you can say otherwise? Even
though this war is not happening on our homeland, I think it is important for us as future
social workers to be aware of what is happening beyond our borders as the ongoing acts
of violence and oppression inflicted on Ukrainian people by the Russian
government violates various statutes within the NASW Code of Ethics.

Based on a daily update provided by CNN, Ukrainian citizens are being attacked and
killed in their own homes and children are being separated from their familes! At least 23
individuals have been reported dead from a strike on an apartment building in the city of
Uman last Friday, and it is reported that Ukrainian President Zelensky is attempting to
work with Chinese President Jinping for the return of Ukrainian children who were
forcefully deported.

Some of you may wonder 'what is the point in learning about these issues when it is
beyond my control? What can I possibly do to help?' While that is a fair thought, there
actually are tangible actions which you can do to make a difference! After conducting a
simple Google search - what can I as an American do to help Ukraine? - I came across
various sites where donations can be made, supplies can be sent and protests can be
joined!

Click here to learn more about what you can do to help Ukraine

As for our continuing students, we want to congratulate you too! You are choosing to keep
moving forward with your education, and for that we are so proud of you. The journey may seem
long and difficult at times, but the fruits of your labor will be well worth it. Enjoy your summer
break, and know we are so excited to see you next semester.

Take a Break!

With the final days of Spring semester upon us, I am sure we are all looking forward to
some time to just take a break!

If you are like me, you are experiencing so much stress right now trying to turn in final
essays on time, study for final exams, scramble to complete those final field hours, keep
up with all those discussion posts, and so on and so forth. It is exhausting! 

That is why you deserve this time off. In the next one to three months (depending on when
your intended next semester is), I strongly encourage you to wind down and take some
time for yourself.

Do some light journaling, read for fun, call an old friend, go on a run and bask in the sun!
Do whatever it is that brings you peace and joy. During your break, I also advise you (as I
advise my own self) to consider how you can grant yourself more breaks in the future
once you do start classes again, because you deserve time for self-care!

With that being said, I wish you all the best of luck with your final essays and exams! And I
hope you all have an enjoyable Summer break. ^_^

Best Wishes,
Jordon Ward

Graduate Student Leader | Newsletter Lead
The University of Texas at Arlington

Consider Project Match Made in Schools (Project MMS) and join a cohort of future educators and
social workers committed to teaching/practice and holistically supporting some of the nation's
most vulnerable students. The program pays for 100% of tuition and partial fees for one year

towards a master's degree. The next round of interviews will be at the beginning of May - click
HERE to apply and guarantee your spot!

Are you passionate about ending intimate partner violence, and

interested in getting PAID FOR PRACTICUM? Consider applying for the

Survivior Link AmeriCorps program at UTA!

Survivor Link members will engage in 450 service hours (through their

social work practicum sites) between August 1
st

 2023- July 31
st

 2024 

to earn a $2,750 stipend. Survivor Link members will also be eligible

for a $2,474.27 Segal Education Award at the completion of their

required hours. Service hours include: 

·      Practicum Internship hours (GET PAID FOR PRACTICUM!)  
·      Receiving training in domestic violence (max of 20% of hours),  
·      Resource mapping, 
·      Facilitating 3-7 trainings on domestic violence to public health agency staff, preferably
at your internship site, and  
·      Engagement with a faculty mentor and other program participants at UTA. 

This is an excellent opportunity to participate in National service, earn money to engage in
internship hours, and connect with people across the U.S. who share an interest in
building healthy and violence-free communities!  Contact Dr. Voth
Schrag(rachel.vothschrag@uta.edu) to find out how to apply!

Advising
Need to meet with an advisor but there's no upcoming appointment available? Drop-in
either in person or virtually on Wednesdays. To schedule your 30-minute drop-in time,
click the button below. Be sure to select in-person or virtual and your advisor. Remember,
drop-in sessions are on a first come basis.

Schedule your appointment here

Connections Lab

Meditation Makes for Better Grades
Studies show that those who meditate may perform better on tests and are generally more

attentive. Try a mindfulness app before your next study session and see if your focus
improves.  

“APA Style for everything social work"

Attend Tutoring Office Hour Tuesday, May 02, 1pm: Self Care During Finals

Schedule your tutoring session here

Field Placements

InPlace has a new URL! All students, agencies, and Field Instructors will need
to use the new URL. https://inplace.uta.edu/     

The InPlace fee is $67 per year or $130 for a lifetime. Each student will need to plan
to pay the InPlace fee on the first day of class for that semester they are starting
field.  

InPlace Training<> and Logbook Training can be found here!

Field forms are available here!

Field FAQ

If you are having technical difficulties with InPlace please
email sswfield@uta.edu and include a screenshot of the issue. 

Field Power Hours

This is an opportunity for you to ask questions, similar to Office Hours for faculty!
Advanced Aging and Advanced Health

Field Advisor: Natalie Mangham

1st & 3rd Thursday | 2pm - 3pm

Advanced Children & Families and CAP

Field Advisor: Monica Brown

1st & 3rd Wednesday | 4pm - 5pm

Advanced Mental Health/Substance Misuse

Field Advisor: Sharon Martin

1st & 3rd Thursday | 3pm - 4pm

Foundation

Field Advisor: Andrea Jameson

Join your advisors' Power Hour here

Graduate Student Leader (GSL)
GSLs serve as advocates and communication facilitators for MSW students, fielding
questions about all aspects of the graduate experience, including advising, field,
registration, orientation, scholarships, deadlines, program policies, and more. You may
reach out to your GSL by email or Teams.

If you do not know who your assigned GSL is, you may email Mary Bell
(mxb8093@mavs.uta.edu), Chloe Glenn (clg1385@mavs.uta.edu), Martaya Brown
(mmb9972@mavs.uta.edu), Lecia Edwards (lae0269@mavs.uta.edu), Jordon Ward
(jxw9372@mavs.uta.edu) or Reagan Leslie (reagan.leslie@uta.edu).

Click here to meet our GSL's

Licensing

If you're in your final semester and want to get started on applying to ASWB to take
the LMSW licensing exam, click here to request the Dean's Letter for Licensure,
which UTA will send to ASWB. More info can be found on the ASWB site and
our SSW licensure page.

There’s lots of great updated information about licensing in the Student
Success and Advising Course on Canvas—Check it out!

Interested in the LCDC? Scroll to the end of this Licensure webpage and click on
the Texas LCDC Licensing 2021 PDF for a chart that shows how different education
levels can prepare you for the LCDC.

UTA Resources

"A flower cannot blossom without sunshine, and man cannot live without love."

- Max Muller

Follow UTA School of Social Work on: 

https://www.uta.edu/commencement/schedule
https://nationaldaycalendar.com/global-love-day-may-1/
https://nationaldaycalendar.com/national-silence-the-shame-day-may-5/
https://jordanharrisfoundation.org/
https://jordanharrisfoundation.org/
https://utaedu.questionpro.com/a/TakeSurvey?tt=igWOxqjj7lsECHrPeIW9eQ%3D%3D
https://uta.joinhandshake.com/stu/jobs/7674018?mass_email_id=1326679&lor=0&utm_source=mass_mailer&utm_medium=email&utm_content=1326679&utm_campaign=uni_targeted_emails
mailto:traecia.nichols@uta.edu
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/dos/advocacy/maverick-pantry
https://www.uta.edu/academics/academic-calendar
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/writing-resources/writing-guide
https://libraries.uta.edu/
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/caps
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/sarcenter
https://oit.uta.edu/services/free-for-students/
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/writing-resources
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/caps/crisis
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/dos/advocacy/emergency-assistance
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/dos/advocacy/emergency-housing
https://events.uta.edu/event/survivor_support_group_5188#.ZCD_fxXMK5c
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/health-services/health-promotion/what-we-offer
https://events.uta.edu/event/food_pantry_distribution_9530#.ZCEAFRXMK5c
https://www.cnn.com/europe/live-news/russia-ukraine-war-news-04-28-23/index.html?utm_term=16826802634632c663737fec4&utm_source=cnn_Five+Things+for+Friday%2C+April+28%2C+2023&utm_medium=email&bt_ee=92n3KFf6bVorXc5pHpv%2Fy4Ey2881F5PQ7haMT8KEqrYXvMaxR2TGrLoqiIjwaRA5&bt_ts=1682680263466
https://supportukrainenow.org/
https://soarworks.samhsa.gov/state-directory/soar-job-postings
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/education/mms
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/OASS@bookings.uta.edu/bookings/
https://uta.instructure.com/courses/149142/pages/apa-style-for-everything-social-work?module_item_id=5806227
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MzM4ZDliZTctOGQ5My00YjYxLWExYWUtNzIzMjgwMWZjNDQ0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%225cdc5b43-d7be-4caa-8173-729e3b0a62d9%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%227738589f-e5f5-4807-ac9a-df393a748e4e%22%7d
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/UTASSWConnectionsLab@mavs.uta.edu/bookings/
https://inplace.uta.edu/
https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/1b365719-8f93-47ef-bfc1-e6b5e9f87692?referrer=https:%2F%2Fwww.uta.edu%2F
https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/1b365719-8f93-47ef-bfc1-e6b5e9f87692?referrer=https:%2F%2Fwww.uta.edu%2F
https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/442b93fc-a4d2-4f14-a551-b2c8164d130e
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/forms
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/field-faqs
mailto:sswfield@uta.edu
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/field-power-hour
mailto:mxb8093@mavs.uta.edu
mailto:clg1385@mavs.uta.edu
mailto:mmb9972@mavs.uta.edu
mailto:lae0269@mavs.uta.edu
mailto:jxw9372@mavs.uta.edu
mailto:reagan.leslie@uta.edu
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/msw/graduate-student-leadership-program
https://utaedu.questionpro.com/a/TakeSurvey?tt=wuR631z4PfI%3D
https://www.bhec.texas.gov/texas-state-board-of-social-worker-examiners/aswb-licensure-examinations/index.html
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/about/career-development/licensure
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/about/career-development/licensure
https://www.facebook.com/UTASocialWork/
https://twitter.com/UTASocialWork?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.instagram.com/utasocialwork/?hl=en
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTmeZr5AhCY1_sIvRKRdeFQ

